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CLEARANCE FROM THE UNITED STATES FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION FOR THE 

MARKETING OF NITRILE MEDICAL GRADE EXAMINATION GLOVES BY PASTEL GLOVES SDN. BHD. 

IN THE UNITED STATES 

 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) refers to its announcements dated 
12 January 2021, 18 January 2021, 31 January 2021, 16 March 2021 and 21 May 2021 in relation to, inter 
alia, the Company’s previous subscription of 25% of the issued and paid-up share capital in Pastel Glove 
Sdn. Bhd. which completed on 31 January 2021, and the entry into a term sheet relating to the proposed 
acquisition of the balance 75% stake in Pastel Glove Sdn. Bhd.  
 
The Board is pleased to announce that Pastel Glove Sdn. Bhd. has on 13 May 2021 received notification 
from the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) of 510(k) clearance to market its nitrile medical 
grade examination gloves in the United States. 
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